
Apprenticeships for Schools Event 
 
Wednesday 1 May, 4.30pm - 6.30pm at City College Norwich 

 

City College Norwich would like to invite you to their Apprenticeships for Schools 
event on Wednesday 1 May, 4.30pm – 6.30pm, at City College Norwich. 

 

Starting in the Autumn term, the College will be delivering a range of apprenticeships 
perfectly suited to help your school achieve its staffing goals for the coming year. 

 

These include apprenticeships for both your support staff and your academic team, 
including their recently launched Primary Teacher Training Postgraduate 
Apprenticeship, delivered in partnership with Norfolk Teacher Training Centre. 

 

With significant government funding available, there has never been a better time or 
more cost-effective way to upskill your staff or recruit new members to your team. 

 

City College Norwich are looking to work closely with local schools to support their 
needs and we would be delighted if you could join them at the event. 

 

Refreshments will be provided, along with the opportunity to meet our apprenticeship 
delivery staff and ask any questions you may have. 

 

You can book your place here 

 

 

https://www.ccn.ac.uk/apprenticeships-for-schools?utm_source=e-bulletin&utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=apprenticeships-for-schools

